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Now you know...

February 17, 2023

From Mr.  Muncy

Psalms 40:17 MEV 

Your Word is Truth




Feb 17-20 | Winter Break
Feb 21 | Athletic Pictures  
Feb 22| Chapel with Mr. Lyle
Feb 23 | Athletic Banquet (Athletes only JV/Varstiy)
Feb 24 |No school (AMI day)

But I am poor and needy; yet the Lord thinks about
me. You are my help and my deliverer; do not delay,
O my God.

 State Bound!
Our Varsity Hawks won their first State

Tournament Match against Gospel Light
Monday afternoon in a thriller matchup!

The final score was 44-42!

Possum pie originates from Arkansas! The pie
gets its name from the term "playin' possum,"
or pretending to be something you're not.

Ah, Winter Break! 
   Homecoming was a wonderful time
with the school family! Congratulations
to Victoria and Bo on their receiving the
Homecoming Queen and King titles. 
   PICKLEBALL IS COMING TO VALLEY! We
have our sign-up sheet for 9th - 12th
graders to be a part of our very first
Pickleball River Hawks. Practices will start
really soon, and the first match is April
1st.
   We have plans to get our Archery -
Shooting team up and running in the fall,
so stay tuned for details concerning that
as well.
   Keep March 7th open in your schedule,
as we will have our State of the School
meeting. I can't wait to share with you all
at that meeting.  


